
From:                                                       Alan Clift  
Sent:                                                         20 August 2024 12:14 
To:                                                            Gatwick Airport 
Subject:                                                   Re: 2nd runway 
  
There is insufficient airspace to allow a 2nd runway. 
Noise from the current runways cause terrible lack ouf sleep to residents. 
Roads are already congested and more traffic will cause them impassible and totally poĺluted. 
The whole area is already over built and there has been numerous estates built in the area to add to 
the congestion. 
  
Alan Clift 
21 August 2024 
 


